
Friday 2nd February

We look forward to 
seeing you all there!

Presents…
The Big Pyjama 

Party!
Featuring…Storytime at 

5.30pm

Refreshments 
including tea/coffee, 

hot chocolate and 
cakes available

Popcorn
and squash

included

Wear your favourite 
pyjamas and bring 

your teddies to 
snuggle

Tickets available from 
the school office; 

suggested voluntary 
donation £3

*Children must be supervised
**Tickets available from 
Monday 22nd January

Film – Smurfs: The Lost Village at 6pm


